March 15, 2016

Dear University of Ottawa Journal of Medicine, 

Our article “Changing the face of medicine in Canada with Dr. John Murray Last, Public Health Scholar and Emeritus Professor at the University of Ottawa” is enclosed for consideration of publication in the University of Ottawa Journal of Medicine. 

Our submission is an interview with Dr. John Murray Last, an Emeritus Professor at the University of Ottawa. He is an author, scientist and teacher. In fact, he is considered a “public health scholar” and has published reference texts that are being used in schools across the globe. Further, he has served as a strong advocate for public health throughout his career. He is an inspiration to many, and given his extensive involvement in areas of public health (including personalized and preventative medicine), we thought that he would be an appropriate individual to interview for this issue of the UOJM. 

This letter confirms that both listed co-authors have read the final version of the submission and participated in both the interview process and the creation of the final product. 

Further, this letter is to certify that we have obtained full consent from our interviewee, Dr. John Last, to have this piece published. 

We can also confirm that this piece is an original article that has not been previously published in any other location. 

We have no conflicts of interest. 


Yours sincerely, 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Glara Gaeun Rhee BSc. (MD2019)
Tharshika Thangarasa BSc. (MD2019)
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